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2 February 2021 
 

Re: Proposed Precept 2021/22 
 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
The proposed policing precept was considered at the meeting of Sussex Police 
and Crime Panel on 29 January 2021. 

 
I am writing to confirm that the Panel supported, by a majority of votes, the 
proposed precept of £214.91 (on a Band D property), an increase of £15 
(equivalent to 7.5%). 

 
We look forward to considering your annual report in the summer. 

 

 
 

With best wishes, 
 

Councillor Bill Bentley 
Chairman, Sussex Police and Crime Panel 
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